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BOARD OF DIRECTORS:

W2EUP  Gilbert Boelke   3 yrs. 1966-1969     K2GUG    President 1967-1968
WA2ZZZ Hugh Aikenhead   3 yrs. 1966-1969     K2ISO    Secretary 1967-1968
W2PVL  John Latta       3 yrs. 1967-1970     W2PVL    Treasurer 1967-1968
K2GUG  Francis Stengel  2 yrs. 1966-1968
K2ISO  Hugh Wilson      2 yrs. 1966-1968             Past President
                                             W2EUP   Gilbert Boelke
BOARD OF DIRECTORS APPOINTMENTS
                                                 MEMBERSHIP APPOINTMENTS
C. D. Coordinator - Charles Hansen K2HUK  
Repeater License  - George Pullman W2SNC   Repeater Tech. Manager - Gil W2EUP
Welcoming Chairman- William Cleland WA2OZA

MEETING

The next regular meeting of BARRA will be 21 October 1968 20:00
hours at Erie County C. D. headquarters, Chestnut Ridge Park.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

1. The status of each member will be announced at the October meeting after
tallying the attached ballots.  If the nominee for the Board of
Directors is affected it will be announced.

2. Ballots for the Board of Directors will be counted at the meeting and
your new Directors for 1968 to 1971 will both be announced.

3. The outcome of the Cherry Creek ballot also will be announced.

4. Annual dues are due and should be mailed to the club or paid at the
October meeting. $2.00 for full time students and Associate members and
$5.00 for the rest.  W2PVL John Latta is the treasurer.



PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE

As you have probably heard I have been in the hospital
since the 23 September so my activities have been limited.

However, I have had time to ponder and collect my
thoughts.  My enthusiasm is as great now as it was when we
organized.  I feel that, ultimately, our club will become
one of the best known groups in the country.  Not because we
have a large membership, but because we have an active,
progressive group that has continuously supported the growth
of F.M.

Once again I would like to request your help.  Jeff
Kaye from WKBW has requested that BARRA support WKBW during
the annual Salvation Army Drive as we have in the past.

We have sent him our acceptance and should have all the 
particulars soon.  It looks like 6 or 8 mobiles and a base
station for a Saturday in December would do the trick.

I expect to be out of the hospital about 4 October and
should be in great shape for our next meeting.

   73, 

   Fran K2GUG


